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Department of Environment Regulation 

 

Hon Adele Farina MLC asked -   

 

(1) I refer to Budget Paper 2 Volume 2 at page 654 “Spending Changes”, and I ask, 

 

(a) At 1 May 2008, how many staff, by headcount and FTE, were employed in the South 

West Region? 

 

Answer: The information is not available. The information was not extracted in 2008 and can 

no longer be accurately extracted. 

 

(b) Where were the staff identified in a. located and at what level and status (fulltime, 

part time, contract or casual) were each of those staff employed? 

 

Answer: The information is not available. The information was not extracted in 2008 and can 

no longer be accurately extracted. 

 

(c) At 1 May 2015, how many staff, by headcount and FTE, were employed in the South 

West Region? 

 

Answer: DER advises that as at 1 May 2015 eight staff – or 7.2 FTE – were employed in the 

Bunbury office in the south west region. 

 

 (d) Where were the staff identified in c. located and at what level and status (fulltime, 

part time, contract or casual) were each of those staff employed? 

 

Answer: The Department of Environment Regulation advises that as at 1 May 2015, the 

eight staff employed in Bunbury included: two officers at Level 6; one officer at Specified 

Calling Level 3; two at Specified Calling Level 2; and three at Specified Calling Level 1 – 

with two officers employed on a permanent part-time basis and six on a permanent fulltime 

basis.  

 


